Andrew Beattie

From: Chris Benson <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Friday, 12 August 2016 6:36 AM

To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox

Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION — SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because | think that this site should be placed further away
from settled suburban areas. The site should probably be moved to the Badgerys Creek area where expansion is set
to take place. Planning of future developments in that area could be co-ordinated together with the intermodal but
there would be less impact on settled population.

Yours sincerely,
Chris Benson
Holsworthy, New South Wales, 2173, Australia
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